
 
 
 
April 25, 2014 
 
Brad Moll Joins NAI The Dunham Group 
 
NAI The Dunham Group is pleased to announce a new addition to their 
industrial brokerage team. Brad Moll joins The Dunham Group after spending the 
last 22 years in the construction and property management industries. For 12 
years, Brad worked as a project manager, estimator and eventually the VP of 
business development for Bancroft Contracting Corporation.  Then for the last 10 
years Brad ran his own commercial/industrial concrete company, Newman 
Concrete Services, Inc. as well as a property management company.  
  
To contact Brad here at the Dunham Group: 
207-773-7100, ext. 237 and  brad@dunham-group.com 
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